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NEWS OF THE WEEK is that Colin and Ann Makey’s Gairside Good Lord JW took part in the Junior Warrant semi-
finals on the first day at Discover Dogs and was shortlisted to the final ten in his group – many congratulations.  
That same day at ExCeL, Sue and Nick Marshall set up the breed booths, assisted by Kim Culyer-Dawson who was 
there early as well, in charge of the Basset booth.  A big thank you from the BGV Club for all assistance which was 
given. 
  The following day while some helped at the second day of Discover Dogs, other GBGVs and their owners all 
arrived at Corley Village Hall, near Coventry, to help with the breed seminars and assessments.  The day started with 
a morning session on PBGVs, followed by a short lunch break then on to the GBGVs.  Twelve candidates were 
booked to do the GBGV hands-on but unfortunately two were unable to complete the assessment or see the 
assessors.  
  At Midland Counties, Stella Blackmore has an entry of 13/17, no CCs.   
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